
 

To : All Parents 

From : Stella Wong, Executive Director 

Re : Preventive Measures against the Omicron Variant 

Date : 10th January, 2022 

Circular No : WDM005/22 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

As the recent wave of the Covid-19 continues to escalate and there are growing clusters of Covid-19 
Omicron cases, in order to ensure the safety of our students and staffs at our Centre, we would like to 
ask that parents, caregivers, and students for the followings: 

1. Please notify us :   
 if the residential building you reside in has confirmed Covid-19 cases and you or your family 

members are required to take the COVID-19 test. 
 if the kindergarten your child is attending requires your child to take the COVID-19 test as the 

kindergarten has confirmed COVID-19 cases.  
 if the government has identified the places you or your child’s caregiver has been to as “high-

risk” premises (restaurants, office buildings, shopping malls etc.) and requires you/your child to 
undergo mandatory Covid-19 test. 
Please send us the negative test result prior to resuming the training sessions at Watchdog 
Centres.  
    

2. Please scan the LeaveHomeSafe venue QR code using the mobile app before entering our centre. 
As the government has expanded the use of the LeaveHomeSafe mobile app to all premises 
regulated under the Prevention & Control of Disease Regulation from December 9th, 2021, please 
ensure you and your child’s caregivers scan the LeaveHomeSafe venue QR code as you enter our 
Centres.  
 

3. Please fill out an updated “Health Declaration” form when you arrive at our centre.  This form will 
include declaring if your residential building has any confirmed Covid-19 cases within the past 14 
days. 

Apart from the above, as a gentle reminder, if your child is feeling sick and/or having symptoms of flu, 
cold, cough and related symptoms, please keep him/her at home and consult a doctor immediately. 
 

As the current COVID-19 condition is still unclear and unpredictable, we will keep a close eye on the 
ongoing situation of the Coronavirus Infection and keep you apprised of latest updates and the 
arrangement regarding our service provision.  
 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter to ensure you, your children and everyone at Watchdog 
keeping well and healthy!   
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Ms Pinky, our Administrative Secretary 
(Hong Kong Centre) at 25217364 (Hong Kong Centre) or Ms Abby, our Administrative Secretary (Jordan 
Centre) at 23779666 and Ms. Molly, our Administrative Secretary (OPRS Lai Chi Kok Centre) at 25230006. 
  
Best regards, 

 
 
 

Stella Wong 
Executive Director 
 


